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Visit our Website

As we approach Veterans' Day,
please send any names that you
would like to be remembered in
prayer by clicking the link below. 

Veterans' Day Prayers

http://www.cks.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOcaV_hLrAOUpuhGMnb48IptYYjYq6ex-bMxx2h51LhBv0fw/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0d45a9ae28aa8-yard
http://www.cks.org/admissions/


CKSPA Meeting Update:

The Tuesday November
3rd CKSPA Meeting has
been moved to Tuesday
November 10th at 9:30. A
link will be sent to join.

Reminder from the
Clinic:
Dear CKS Parents,

As a reminder, the student daily
symptom screening form must be
completed every morning before your
student(s) enter the CKS building. 

Source control, the initial mitigation
layer of keeping SARS-CoV-2 off our
campus is a critical defense in
protecting an open campus and
allowing the privilege of in-person
learning.

Thank you for your continued support
in keeping the faculty, staff, and
students safe.

CKS COVID-19
Response
Updates

CKS Spiritual
Resources -
Click Here

Click here for Updates:
Texas Department of

Health and Human
Services

http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm
https://www.dshs.state.tx.us/coronavirus/


“Give thanks in all
circumstances;

for this is the will
of God in Christ
Jesus for you.” 
(1 Thes. 5:18)

CKS Admissions Preview
A Virtual Event for
​Prospective Families
Nov. 10, 10am

Register here

November 18 at 11:30am:
Living Between the Wills: What is
God's Will? 

Future Session Topics: 
 
The Pathway to Sainthood: Three
Stages of Spiritual Growth
The Elusive Jesus: How Make a
Deeper Acquaintance 
The Content of the
Faith: Essentials Ever New 
The Importance of Family in a
Child's Faith Formation  
How to Pray: Some Advice from

http://www.cks.org/admissions/


the Doctors of the Church 
Answering the Call to Serve:
Lessons from CST

2020-2021
Tentative Calendar

CKS E-Learning
Guidelines

Updated

CKS Admin. Weekly Newsletter Submissions

The CKS Admin. News is sent to CKS families from Dr. Bosco and Dr. O'Sullivan. Please
submit information that you would like included in the next newsletter via email to
cksnews@cks.org by Thursday, November 12th, at 12noon for the November 16th
publication.
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STAY CONNECTED
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https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/eb791a64-fea9-408f-9d40-64e7070ae5a9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/eb791a64-fea9-408f-9d40-64e7070ae5a9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/cksdallas
https://twitter.com/cksdallas

